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Subject: Re: School Choice Appeal-- Dollar
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 2:31:14 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Dennis Truxler
To: Mary Claire HyaF (ADE)

In response to your email, the Quitman School District would be happy to enroll Noah
Dollar in their Kindergarten program.  The reason for my letter  to Ms. Dollar was
solely based on the fact that the Guy-Perkins School District denied their request due
to the 3% rule.

I will have my Secretary send you a copy of the original application.

Thank You!
Dennis Truxler
QSD Superintendent

On Thu, Jun 11, 2020 at 2:08 PM Mary Claire HyaF (ADE) <MaryClaire.HyaF@arkansas.gov> wrote:
Good aTernoon,

Please see aFached a school choice appeal filed with the Department. The family appeals the Guy-Perkins School
District’s decision to deny school choice based on reaching its 3% cap. Because the law now allows students to
retain priority for transfer un[l July 1 when they are denied due to the 3% cap, I will wait to schedule these appeals
un[l July 1.

The applicable ADE rules state that districts must file any response to the appeal within ten (10) days of receipt of
the appeal. You can send me any response via e-mail, or by mail to:

Office of the Commissioner
ATTN: Arkansas Public School Choice Act Appeals
4 Capitol Mall
LiFle Rock AR 72201

ADE staff will send all par[es a formal no[fica[on leFer once any response is received (or if the ten-day [me
period passes without a response from the nonresident district). Will one of you please include in your response a
copy of the applica[on? Please let me know if you have any ques[ons.

Warmly,

Mary Claire HyaF
AForney Specialist
Arkansas Department of Educa[on
Division of Elementary and Secondary Educa[on
Legal Services
Four Capitol Mall, 301-A
LiFle Rock, AR 72201
P: (501) 683-0960
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